
 

 

Argh Matey! Save The Date! Quest 
Academy’s ​10th​ Annual Carnival 

May 18th 

5-8 PM 

 
We are in need of several Volunteers for the night of the Carnival. We want to make this a 
wonderful event for our children. If you are interested in Volunteering at this event please 

contact Marissa Worley at ​marissaeworley@gmail.com​ or 801.389.3731 

 
You can either Volunteer for the whole night, volunteer for 1 hour shifts, or volunteer to help 

clean up. 

We really appreciate the families at Quest Academy! 
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